PUBLIC HEARING
Fluvanna County Board of Supervisors
Wednesday, May 18, 2022, at 7:00 p.m.

The Virginia Department of Transportation and the Board of Supervisors
of Fluvanna County, in accordance with Section 33.2-331 of the Code of
Virginia, will conduct a joint Public Hearing at the Carysbrook Perform-
ing Arts Center, 8880 James Madison Hwy, Fork Union, Virginia, at 7:00
p.m. on Wednesday, May 18, 2022. The purpose of this Public Hearing
is to receive public comment on the proposed Secondary Six-Year Plan
for Fiscal Years 2022/23 through 2027/28 in Fluvanna County, and on
the Secondary System Construction Budget for Fiscal Year 2022/23.
Copies of the proposed Plan and Budget may be reviewed at the Louisa
Residency Office of the Virginia Department of Transportation, located
at 3709 Davis Highway, Louisa, or at the Fluvanna County Administra-
tor’s Office located at 132 Main Street, Palmyra, Virginia.

All projects in the Secondary Six-Year Plan that are eligible for federal
funds will be included in the Statewide Transportation Improvement
Program (STIP), which documents how Virginia will obligate federal
transportation funds.

Persons requiring special assistance to attend and participate in this
hearing should contact the Virginia Department of Transportation at
829-7616. Persons wishing to speak at this public hearing should
contact the Fluvanna County Administrator’s Office at 434-591-1910.




